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End-of-life notice for Eaton 9170+ power modules 

Effective April 1, 2022 

Eaton is informing current users of the Eaton 9170+ UPS that the following power and 
charger modules will be going discontinued on April 1, 2022. We encourage those with 
installed systems nearing end of service life be transitioned to the Eaton 9PXM UPS 
replacement product. Eaton will continue to support the 9170+ with those parts and 
components that are still available. 9170+ battery packs (ASY-0529) will remain active 
at this time. 
 
Part numbers impacted: 

• ASY-0673 

• ASY-0674 

• ASY-0675 
 
Please contact the support teams listed below if you have questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Johnathan Hill 
Product manager, CPDI 
JohnathanHill@Eaton.com 
Tel: 828-651-0736 
 
 
 
 
 
Single-phase post-sale service & tech support Inside sales support 
Phone: 800-356-5737 Phone: 877-386-2273 
Email: SinglePhaseTS@Eaton.com Email: InsideSalesEngineerUPS@Eaton.com 

https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/catalog/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/Eaton-9170plus-ups.html
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